
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
NOTICE OF INTENTION TO PASS AN UPDATED 

PROCEDURAL BY-LAW 
 

 
Please be advised that the Council of the Corporation of the Township of 
Nairn and Hyman intends to pass an updated Procedural By-law. The 
proposed by-law is available on the Township’s website under By-laws. 
 
The meeting at which the proposed by-law will be presented will take place 
at 7:00 p.m. on Monday, July 17, 2023 at the Nairn Community Centre, 64 
McIntyre Street, Nairn Centre. 
 
Written and/or verbal comments will be considered public meeting. Written 
submissions may be provided to the Clerk at the address below on or 
before 2:00 p.m. on July 17, 2023. 
 
Notice is being provided in accordance with Notice By-law No. 2007-9. 
 
 

For further information, please contact the municipal office: 
Township of Nairn and Hyman,  
Belinda Ketchabaw, CAO Clerk Treasurer,  
64 McIntyre Street,  
Nairn Centre, ON, P0M 2L0.   
Telephone 705-869-4232 
Email: belindaketchabaw@nairncentre.ca 


